
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

April 13th, 2021 Meeting Report 

 

 One grievance has been filed since the last full Staff Senate meeting.  The hearing 

committee is being chaired by the SGC Vice Chair, Barbara Bishop, and interviews are currently 

ongoing. 

 Leadership members from SGC, CODRE, and the Staff Senate Policy & Economic 

Development (PED) committee met on Friday, April 9th, to review the current grievance policy 

and look for areas where the policy may be strengthened. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Beare 


